
Ninth  Annual  Summer  Youth
Theatre Project

There are currently 12 places remaining on this year’s Summer
Youth Theatre Project which takes place at Southside Community
Centre from June 30th – July 11th.

Supported by The City of Edinburgh Council’s Department of
Children and Families, this intensive theatre project involves
around 40 young people with varying degrees of experience over
a two week period.  The young people meet daily for three
hours  in  the  morning,  with  optional  workshops  to  further
develop  different  theatre  skills  such  as  improvisation,
movement, mime, voice, script writing and prop making taking
place each afternoon from Thursday July 3rd. Participants use
these skills to devise their own production which is presented
to the public on the final night of the project.

Further  information  /  Application  forms  from
http://www.livedrama.co.uk/
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